
 

Dear LHS District #210 Retirees, 

In a combined effort with Lemont H.S., a retiree newsletter is in the works! The 

purpose of this LHS Retiree Newsletter is to help our retirees stay in touch with one 

another and share what we are doing with our post-LHS lives. We hope to bring you 

some tidbits to help strengthen our past connections as well as create new ones. This 

will be an informational tool specifically for our retirees. 

In the LHS Retiree Newsletter, you’ll hear of upcoming events, news about reunions 

and teachers/staff, school news, and other things we hope you will share with us about 

you and your adventures. There is no cost to this subscription for those receiving the 

newsletter online. There may be a small fee for those receiving a mailed copy down 

the road.   We very much appreciate the District’s support and efforts in sending out 

our first official contact to you. 

We hope you will be interested in receiving this newsletter, but before we can commit 

to its production, we need your help. If you would like to be placed in the database to 

receive a copy, please send the attached form back to us with your information as soon 

as possible. This information will not be given out to anyone without your permission.    

We all like to hear from and about our former colleagues. We would love to have you 

share your stories and/or a picture or two from your adventures past or present.    

Please pass on this call for sharing with other retirees who may not have received this 

request. We are attempting to make contact with all, but understand we may not have 

up to date information available for everyone. Your help is appreciated. Our goal is to 

deliver 2 issues in 2016 and 3 issues thereafter. 

 We hope to send the majority of newsletters out via email. Please complete the 

following information sheet and either send or email it to: 

 
 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you!   Pam, Sharon J., Carol N. 

Pam Murray at 10S250 Havens Dr. Downers Grove, IL. 60516   or email it 

to mert242@comcast.net 

mailto:mert242@comcast.net


LHS RETIREE SURVEY 
 

 
Please fill out the following information if you wish to receive a copy of the LHS Retiree 
Newsletter and be placed in the database. If at any time you have something to share, 
we want to hear from you. You provide the resource and lifeline of this newsletter. 
 
If responding by email please type out the requested information if possible. If mailing 
information please print your information carefully especially email addresses. Thanks. 
 
Name ________________________  ____ Retirement Date _________   
 
Position: _________________________________________________________   
 
Address______________________________     __ 
 
State ________ Zip ______ ____    
 
Email Address ____________________      ___ 
 
Home Phone # _____________________(will not be given out , used for our purpose only) 
 
Cell Phone # ___________________   __(will not be given out , used for our purpose only) 
                            
#Years at LHS _____                   
 
#Years of:  Teaching ____ Counseling ____ Administration _____ 
 
Secretarial/cafeteria/Custodial _________________ Other______________________ 

 
Coaching: Sport(s) ______________________       
 
Club Sponsorship(s) _________________________________     
 
Other _______________________________________      
 
____Please Check here if you need to have the newsletter mailed to you instead of 
receiving it by email. Hope to hear from you soon   



Please share any or all of the following: 

Did you work after you retired?  
 
If so, what type of work did you do or are you doing? 
 
 
What types of activities did/do you engage in during your retirement? 
 
__Travel (where? describe and share your favorite trip(s))   
 
 
__Volunteer work (with what group(s)? what kind of work?)  
 
 
__Helped Family /Grandchildren 
 
 
__Working on Bucket list (what activities?) 
 
 
__Other ____________________________   
 
 
 
Are there any particular topics you would like to see included in this newsletter in the 
future? 
 
Would you like to have a retiree reunion?   Yes  _____ Not Really 
 
If Yes, when would be the best time? ___fall   ___spring   ___summer 
 
How often?   ___every year   ___every 2 years ____every 3 years  
 
Additional Comments: 

 

Interested in being involved? Contact Pam Murray (10S250 Havens Dr. Downers Grove, 

IL. 60516; mert242@comcast.net) or include a note here. 

mailto:mert242@comcast.net

